

Dear Everything Foodies,

We have been closely monitoring the situation with COVID-19 and on June 11, 2020 have decided to cancel Everything Food Conference scheduled to be held on August 3rd-August 7th, 2020 in Layton, Utah.

While it pains our team to arrive at this choice, we know that it's for the safety and health of our community. There are so many unknowns in the world today, and Everything Food Mission is (and always has been) to keep Everything Foodies safe. While this is a tough call, it is the right call, and we feel comfort knowing that canceling the conference will help keep you and your families safe.

Sincerely,

Kami Kilgore

CEO of Everything Food LLC